
   

       July 7, 2005

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations

/RA/
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: PROPOSED GENERIC LETTER 2005-XX, “INACCESSIBLE OR
UNDERGROUND CABLE FAILURES THAT DISABLE ACCIDENT
MITIGATION SYSTEMS”

During the 524th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, July  6-8,

2005, the Committee considered the proposed Generic Letter 2005-XX, “Inaccessible or

Underground Cable Failures that Disable Accident Mitigation Systems.”  The Committee plans

to review the draft final version of this Generic Letter after reconciliation of public comments. 

The Committee has no objection to the staff’s proposal to issue the proposed Generic Letter for

public comment.

Reference:
Memorandum dated June 21, 2005 from Michael E. Mayfield, Director, Division of Engineering,
NRR, to John T. Larkins, Executive Director, ACRS, Subject: Request to Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards (ACRS) for Review of Draft Generic Letter 2005-XX, “Inaccessible or
Underground Cable Failures that Disable Accident Mitigation Systems”  

cc: A. Vietti-Cook, SECY
W. Dean, OEDO
J. Dixon-Herrity, OEDO
M. Mayfield, NRR
M. Crutchley, NRR
J. Calvo, NRR
R. Jenkins, NRR
T. Koshy, NRR


